
   

Barham Church of  

England Primary School  

        Attendance 
The overall attendance this week (March 

19th to March 23rd ) was 95.8%. 

Well done to Year 4 for 98.6% attendance. 

    Dates & Reminders  
 
Monday 26th March  Football club 7:45—8:45 am,   
Band, Dance club        
Tuesday 27th March  Film club, cheerleading club, 
Spring Music concert 6:00 pm                                                                                      
Wednesday 28th March  Archery 7:45—8:45 am, 
Hockey, Football 
Thursday 29th March Handball 7:45—8:45 am, 

Easter Service at church 2:00 pm—parents wel-

come. Fitness Fun, Netball,   Last day of term 4                                                                     

Dates for your Diary              

Easter holiday is from Friday 30th March until 

Sunday 15th April. Term 5 begins on Monday, 

April 16th.                                                                 

Come and join in with the 

Messy Easter Service on 

Friday 30th March from 

10:00 –12:00 at the church. 

All ages welcome. 

Monday April 16th Term 5 begins                      

Monday April 23rd Clubs begin                               

Friday 27th April Parent Celebration Assembly 

Thursday 10th May Ascension Day service at 

Church 2:00 pm—Parents welcome 

Newsflash!     
A few spaces are still remaining for 
the Easter holiday Art workshop 
(10th –12th April). This workshop will 
include drawing, clay and 3D models. 
Contact Mrs Glen in the office for 
more details or email Ms Stephens: 

lindsey.a.stephens@gmail.com                              

This Week’s News 
The trip to Howlett’s zoo 
was enjoyed by all of Year 3 
and 4 last week. According 
to the children the talk on 
nutrition, muscles and skele-
tons was full of unusual fun-
facts such as giraffes having 

the same number of neck muscles as us. Several chil-
dren mentioned how much they enjoyed seeing the goril-
las and tigers up close. 

Quicksticks 

This year we sent two 
teams to the Canter-
bury district Quick-
sticks tournament. 
Our youngest team (Y3 
& 4) made a huge ef-
fort, winning one of 
their games despite only recently working together as a 
team. Year 5 & 6 also tried hard, improving every match 
they played. Well done players for working so well to-
gether and showing such great team spirit. 

 New website 

Our new website should be up and running by this time 
next week. The menu options are exactly the 
same as our current website so you should find 
it easy to navigate. The calendar entries are 
short titles but if you click on the title you will have 
more detail about the event and timings. We hope you 
like it.  

                            This Week’s Awards                          
    Writer of the Week       

       Cerys (Year 4)   
      Mathematician of the Week  
      Thomas  (Jays) 
 Reader of the Week 
 Eva (Owls) 
      Citizen of the Week 
 Nathan (Jays) 

Friday 

March 23rd 2018 


